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Financial Aid 
 
The Graduate School of Social Service has financial aid in the form of 
scholarships and tuition remission grants that it can disperse to doctoral 
students. Students who receive tuition remission grants must be available to 
work one or two days per week as research assistants for faculty members.  
 
Decisions about financial aid will be made by the end of May. All decisions 
will be based on the recommendations of the Admissions Committee and a 
review of academic records. If you are interested in receiving financial 
aid directly from the School, you should submit a letter to Dr. G. 
Lawrence Farmer, Director, Doctoral Program in Social Work 
outlining your interest and need when you return your acceptance letter 
and deposit.  Prior to sending this letter, you should speak with Dr. 
Farmer.  If you need a decision about financial aid sooner than May, 
please call Dr. Farmer directly at 212-636-7081.  
 
In addition to aid from the School students are encouraged to apply to 
governmental and private sources for loans and scholarships. The School 
will cooperate with all efforts to secure financial aid. 
 
Questions 
 
If you have questions about financial aid or any aspect of the Doctoral 
Program, please e-mail Dr. Farmer at farmer@fordham.edu or call him at 
212-636-7081. 
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